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This week we our learning has been focussed 

around Harvest. We have talked about the meaning 

of harvest and how Christians celebrate during the 

Harvest festival.  

The children have explored and drawn a selection 

of vegetables. They have created their own 

pumpkin prints, using chopped apples. They have 

made lolly pop scarecrows and practiced their 

cutting skills to make a farmers field.  

 

This week in phonics we have been introduced to 

the new sound : g,o,c and k. We have also been 

introduced to some tricky words. (These are words 

that the children can not sound out but have to 

learn to recognise.) put, of, and is 

This week in maths the children have been using 

number fans to match the number or fingers held 

up or the number of spots on a rolled dice. They 

also looked at different ways of making 5, with 

teddies hiding under a blanket. We sand 5 little 

ducks and looked at the different ways of making 5 

with ducks in and out of the water. Lastly we have 

explored 10 frames and used them to help us find 

the missing amount to make 10.  

From next week we will be sending home two books on 

a Wednesday; a phonics book and a story book and on 

Friday we will be changing the story book only. The 

children will all be ready to access the phonics book in 

their own way. Some children will be able to tell you 

some of the sounds they recognise, some children will 

listen to you sound the words ie. C-a-t and be able to 

blend them to hear the word and some children will be 

happy to look at the pictures and talk about what they 

can see. From the newsletters you will be able to know 

which sounds the children have been introduced to each 

week so you can point these out in the books too. 

I will add a link on seesaw with some useful information 

on how to support your children with correct 

pronunciation of sounds and the order they will learn 

them.  

 


